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Welcome Home: We are officially back in our permanent location!!! 

Day 1 for Students is Monday, August 4, 2025 

It is so good to be back in our permanent location at 2326 Venetian Drive.  The building will be fully operable the 
week of July 21, 2025.  The administrative team will be able to support families that need in person support for new 

student registration at that time.   

We are looking forward to this new year and welcome all Cascade families to attend open house on Friday, August 

1, 2025, from 9:00-11:00AM.  School tours will be available because we know that you are excited to see the 

modifications that were made to our facility.  Our general welcome session will start promptly at 9:00AM.  This 
session is especially important for new Cascade Families to understand the logistics of the school day, which we call 

the Cascade Way.  We will continue our practice of assuming normal operations on the first day of school, which 

means that parents will not be allowed to escort scholars to class.  To accommodate parents that may not have been 
able to attend open house, the school will conduct a special first day of school tour on Monday, August 4, 2025 from 

9:00-10:00AM.  After 10:00AM, the Cascade Elementary School staff must return to their normal routines with the 

focus on teaching and learning.   

Welcome Ms. Alina Porter 

We have a new teacher joining the Tiger’s Den!! 

In Conclusion 
I am beyond excited about the upcoming school year.  Our school has come so far, and yet, I believe that we are on 
the horizon of the next level of greatness.  Our team is committed to ensuring that academic excellence remains the 

priority each and every day.  I am grateful that you have selected Cascade Elementary School this year and look 

forward to partnering with you again because you are a vital part of Cascade’s Greatness. 

Forever yours in service, 

Ms. Tiffany Momon, Principal 
tmomon@atlanta.k12.ga.us  

(404)802-8100 

Important Reminders 

Cascade Elementary 

“Growing from Good 
to Great!” 

Open House: 
 August 1st-  

9:00-11:00 AM 

Day One Parent 

Tour: 

August 4th- 
9:00-10:00AM 

We need all Scholars 
in school on Monday 
August 4th to move 
to the next level of 

Greatness! 

Ms. Porter has been teaching for the 
past 3 years.  She is coming to us 
from Charlotte, North Carolina.  Ms. 
Porter is extremely passionate about 
education and loves working with at 
risk youth.  She will be the lead 
teacher in our new Autism Unit.  We 
are very excited about her arrival and 
the arrival of the scholars that will be 
joining her class.  




